
2003 NATIONAL RECONNAISSANCE 
PIONEER RECOGNITION PROGRAM 

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS  

The National Reconnaissance Office (NRO), Center for the Study of National Reconnaissance, is 
soliciting nominations for the 2003 National Reconnaissance Pioneer Recognition Program.  The 
Director, NRO, Mr. Peter B. Teets, plans to recognize and honor individuals who have made 
significant and lasting contributions to the discipline and practice of national reconnaissance.  

Those selected as pioneers will be publicly honored during the third annual Pioneer Recognition 
Ceremony in September 2003, and a medallion will be dedicated for each honoree in the NROs 
Pioneer Hall.  

All individuals regardless of organizational affiliation (e.g., government, industry, military, etc.) 
are eligible for consideration as National Reconnaissance Pioneers.  An information sheet about 
the pioneer program and a nomination form are attached.  Please feel free to distribute these 
materials to those you feel might be interested in offering a nomination.  Nominations must be 
received no later than 28 February 2003.  

     If you have questions about the Pioneer Recognition Program please contact Ms. Sarah 
Kindig at 703-808-1269.  

Nominations are no longer being accepted. 
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